Town of Summit
Monthly Meeting
November 9, 2020

Cory Wohlrab called the meeting to order at 6:58 p.m.

Roll Call: Tammy Miller, Ron Daugs, Jim Franz, Cory Wohlrab, Greta Pfaff

Public Attendance: Brent Lenorud

Public Input: Brent from Lenorud Recycling was asked to attend the meeting so the Town Board could get advice on
dumpsters and possible other recycling options since the dumpsters seem to be filling up beyond capacity each week.

Sanitation discussion will be tabled until more sanitation information/bids are received.

Tammy Miller read the minutes of the October meeting. Jim Franz made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.
Seconded by Ron Daugs. Motion carried.

Greta Pfaff gave the treasurer’s report. A motion was made by Ron Daugs to accept the report as presented. Seconded by
Jim Franz. Motion carried.

Permits: None

Old Business: Road Inspections were done and the Natural Gas Company did a very good job cleaning up the ditches
and no road damage was found.

New Business: Resolutions for closing Mulcadhy and Miller Ct. were reviewed by the board. After review, James Franz
made a motion to Introduce Ordinance 20-1 for Mulcadhy and Ordinance 20-2 for Miller Rd. and continue the road
closure process with legal services. Motion seconded by Ron Daugs. Motion carried.

Highway Maintenance: Ott Rd. was graveled a few weeks ago.

Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed. Jim Franz made a motion to approve the bills as presented. Ron
Daugs seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:15 P.M. was made by Jim Franz. Seconded by Ron Daugs. Motion carried.

These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.
Tammy Miller, Clerk

Draft Minutes Subject to Approval




